
January 15, 2021 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Blvd. 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case No. 2021-00001 

Application of East Kentucky Network, LLC d/b/a Appalachian Wireless 

For Issuance of a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to 

Construct a Tower in Floyd County, Kentucky (the “Application”) 

Dear Executive Director: 

On January 4, 2021, East Kentucky Network, LLC d/b/a Appalachian Wireless (“EKN”) 

submitted the above-referenced Application.  It has come to our attention that certain 

information contained within the Application requires updating. 

Between the time information was gathered from the Floyd County Property Valuation 

Administration Office and the filing of the Application, the PVA records were updated 

and now reflect a change in ownership for a tract of property for which notification of the 

Application is required.  Please find enclosed an Amended Exhibit 2 (Copies of Cell Site 

Notice to Land Owners) and Amended Exhibit 10 (Site Survey Map with Property 

Owners identified in Accordance with PVA of County). 

These amended exhibits were electronically submitted to the Public Service Commission 

on even date with this letter.  I hereby certify that the materials in the electronic 

submission are a true representation of the materials in paper medium. 



If you have any questions or concerns regarding the enclosed, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Krystal Branham 

Regulatory Compliance Attorney 

(606) 477-2355 ext. 1009

kbranham@ekn.com

Enclosure(s) 
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